
 

City Manager’s Office 

MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: May 11, 2022 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

THROUGH: Doug Thornley, City Manager  Approved Electronically 

FROM: Jaime Schroeder, Parks and Recreation Director 

SUBJECT:  Temporary Closure of Restroom in Yori Park 

Yori Park is experiencing an increase in calls for service due to nefarious activity in the 

restrooms. To mitigate this issue, the restroom building will be temporarily closed May 12-May 

22, 2022. 
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